
September 17, 2021 
Subaru Corporation 

 
 

Extension of the Temporary Suspension of Production 
at Subaru’s Manufacturing Facilities in Japan 

 
 
Regarding the September 1st and September 6th announcements* of the temporary suspension of the 
Gunma Manufacturing Plant due to interruptions in the supply of certain parts, Subaru Corporation will 
extend the suspension period as follows: 
 
Extension: September 20‒22, 2021 (Three working days) 
 
 

Summary: 
(Updated information is underlined.) 

 Affected plants: 
 - Automobile plants: Main Plant and Yajima Plant 
 - Engine and Transmission plant: Oizumi Plant 

 Production suspension period: September 7–22, 2021 
 Number of days affected: Total 12 working days 
 Restart of operations: September 23, 2021 
 
* Related news releases: 
September 1: https://www.subaru.co.jp/press/news-en/2021_09_01_10734/ 
September 6: https://www.subaru.co.jp/press/news-en/2021_09_06_10809/ 

 
 
The impact on the Company’s consolidated financial performance is yet to be determined. 
We will make a further announcement if deemed necessary. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our customers and all other stakeholders. 
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